
Villa Grove Community Unit School District #302 is currently accepting 

proposals for a new multi-year lease of a bus fleet (10) to be used for student 

transportation.  Leasing period will commence on July 1, 2019. 

For required specifications and bid documents, any interested party is invited to 

contact the school’s unit office, 217-832-2261.  Full consideration will be given 

to proposals submitted on or before January 14, 2019. 


